

October 2020

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to send you applications for Summer Camp 2021 and the 2021/2022 School Year. As parents of children currently enrolled at Hillcrest, you have priority for your child and any siblings, before we process applications from the general community.

In order to guarantee a camp/school placement for your child and any siblings, it is required that you submit your application(s) by **WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 21st 2020.** Please enclose the deposits as per the application form <u>and</u> post-dated fees. Payments can be made by cheque payable to "Hillcrest Progressive School", or with a credit card by using the preauthorized payment form provided.

PRIORITY PLACEMENT INFORMATION

ALL STUDENTS CURRENTLY ENROLLED AT HILLCREST, AND THEIR SIBLINGS, RECEIVE PRIORITY PLACEMENT IN THE AGE APPROPRIATE PROGRAM OF YOUR CHOICE FOR CAMP 2021 AND SCHOOL 2021/2022 PROVIDED YOUR APPLICATION AND FEES ARE RECEIVED BY WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 21ST, 2020.

PRIORITY PLACEMENT WILL BE FORFEITED AFTER THIS DATE.

REMINDERS

- 1. Return all forms and payments by **WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 21st, 2020** to guarantee priority placement.
- 2. Make cheques payable to "HILLCREST PROGRESSIVE SCHOOL" or use the credit card pre-authorized payment form provided.
- 3. Date and sign the "ACKNOWLEDGEMENT REGARDING FEE REFUNDS" form.
- For grouping requests to be considered, you must submit the "GROUP REQUEST FORM" (camp only) and children must be born in the same year for grouping to be considered.
- 4. Spaces fill quickly due to minimal day camp options for children under age 4, we encourage you to register to avoid disappointment!

We look forward to continuing our role in your child's growth and development. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Queenie Spindel Principal/Camp Director